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I am writing in support of HB 2738. My elderly parents and I live in St. John’s and I 

was shocked to find that PIL uses lead in gasoline and is impacting the air we 

breathe and therefore our health and longevity.   Also as a retired teacher from Cesar 

Chavez, I am horrified to think that we would continue to accept ongoing impact of 

lead on growing minds, in our environment.   

 

Thank you for your time. 

Linea King 


